
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Easter 2015 

Credit Union Quiz - All Ireland Final on Sunday, 
12th April.  
Our Under 11 Credit Union Quiz team made history 
this year. They were the first team ever from the 
school to win the Macroom Area Final. This fantastic 
performance qualified them for the Chapter Final in 
Mallow. Amid scenes of incredible tension, Abigail, 
Brigín, Christopher and Tadhg held their heads and 
won through to the All-Ireland Final in the RDS, 
Dublin on April 12th. And, you’d just never know……. 
 

Indoor Camogie 
The girls from 3rd and 4th Class became the first camogie team from the school to 

qualify for a county final. In the Cloghduv 
Tournament they defeated Firmount and 
Stuake to qualify for a final with near 
neighbours Canovee. This was a thriller 
with our girls coming out on top on a 
score line of 3-2. This led to the County 
Finals in Na Piarsaigh. On the day our 
girls again performed superbly and, but 
for a couple of unlucky breaks would 
have been victorious. Nonetheless a 
great achievement and something really 
positive to build on for the future! 

Getting ready for Easter! 
 
 

HAPPY 

EASTER  



 Active Week 9th - 13th February 

Everyone enjoyed a variety of activities in school and further activity at home 
for Active Homework.   Other Active Flag initiatives continue  - station games on 
Monday and Friday;   Fruit and Veg Friday and upcoming football and hurling 
games and inter-school basketball competition and Walk on Wednesday.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 West Muskerry Indoor Hurling Blitz! 
Our boys and girls from 5th and 6th Classes took part in the Sciath na Scol West 
Muskerry Indoor Blitz in Cloghduv. It was a non-competitive tournament. Our team 
played 
really well 
and 
everyone 
enjoyed the 
day. 
 
 

Tree planting for Tree week in school grounds and in local cemetery. 
 
 

 
 

Swimming 2015! 
Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming lessons on Tuesday, 
24th March  in Dunmanway swimming pool.  



 

School re-opening on  Monday, 13th April, 2015. 

Pancake  Tuesday! Engineers Week 
Children recently had a very enjoyable 
Engineers Week. As part of the Discover 
Primary Science Award children took part 
in team construction projects, the fruits of 
which have been on display and admired 
both by children and visitors to school 
alike. Engineer Mick O’Donovan also 
visited and spoke to 4th, 5th and 6th 
classes about the life and work of an 
engineer. All in all, a great success.  
 

Zumba! 
Zumba Instructor Frank Sheerin spent six weeks in the school giving Zumba 
Classes to all the children (and teachers too). It was a thoroughly enjoyable 
experience dancing to ‘Blame it on the Boogie’, ‘Chihuahua’ and ‘Dynamite’ among 
others. 

Doodle for Google - Successful 
entry! 
 

Look at www.tireltonns.ie for more photos! 

http://www.tireltonns.ie

